Notes from the school nurse : Mrs.Elaine Roch R.N.
Tip of the month : October ,2014 
Welcome back to a new school year.
The school dentist will be at our school on Oct.15 .The dentist will be examining any student that has not returned the dental form for this school year. Follow up forms have been sent home.
Also this year the Wellness Company will again be hosting flu clinics for students and families. Garden City  School clinic will be on Thursday Oct.30  from 4-6:30 pm. This year our clinic will be held at Garden City School. Info from the Wellness Company will be sent soon. Let’s stay healthy this flu season. Make sure to get your flu shot !!!!
As always I can be reached at 270-8075

